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Welcome back after a very hot and also wet summer  I hope you all 
had a good rest and enjoyable time. 
 
At our last l meeting in July we had a talk by Jenny Barlow on 
“Introduction to Hawaiian Quilts.”  A very interesting and intriguing 
talk and Jenny explained how to fold and cut the large patterns 
needed for this impressive style of quilting.  I wonder how many of us 
have tried this! 
 
Our Summer Garden Party in August was a great success and  
many thanks to Gill Penn for hosting this event in her lovely home—
and we were all very envious of her sewing table! The food was    
delicious and the weather was fine so thank you everyone who came 
and made the afternoon such a success. 
 
There are a couple of spaces left on Gail Lawther’s workshop on   
Friday 4 October at West Horsley  Hall.  The subject is Doodlebirds.  
Although Gail does not supply kits she will bring some net and other 
bits but I am sure we can all share around.  Any problems please let 
us know.  There will be lists of “Requirements” available at the    
September meeting.  Please make sure you have paid any           
outstanding amount to Britt. 
 
We look forward to welcoming Kate Christie back as our speak this 
month. 
 
Sandy 
  

 

Examples of Hawaiian Quilting 

 

 

MVQ Members enjoying  

lunch at Gill Pennn’s 

And time to sew! 



 
 
 

Headscarves for the Royal Marsden Hospital 
 
Sue Pindar has sent off 29 scarves to the Royal Marsden 
Hospital.  Many thanks  to Gill Penn and her sister and other 
MVQ members and also to Mad Jaks in Shere who donated 
the fabric. 

Festival of Quilts 2019 
 

I hope that those Members who managed to visit    
Birmingham this year enjoyed the Festival of Quilts. 
 
Congratulations to present Member Ruth Archer who 
is a member of the Exe Valley Quilters whose Group 
Quilt  “Dry Stone Wall” won 3rd Prize.  Ruth’s block is 
at the bottom with pink thrift. 
 
Congratulations to Penny Armitage, former Member of 
MVQ, who master minded  the “Dry Stone Wall Quilt”. 
 
Congratulations also to Kate Christie, also a former 
member of MVQ, whose quilt was displayed 

Dry Stone Wall Quilt 

Kate Christie’s Quilt 

Penny Armitage’s miniature quilt 
“Autumn Glade” - Batik, hand-dyed and 
commercial cottons, organza, net and 
threads inspired by ‘tree artist Phil 
Greenwood. 

For Your Diary 
 

October 10-13 2019 
 

The Knitting and Stitching Show 
Alexandra Palace London 

 
https://www.theknittingandstitchingshow.com/london/  

 
Saturday November 30 2019 

 
Quilters Guild Region 2 

STASH SALE 
 

9.30-12.30 
At the old Barn Hall Church Road,  

Bookham KT23 3PQ 
Entrance: £1 for Guild Members 

£2 for non-members 

House Groups 
 

As we are a fairly new Committee I have been asked 
about House Groups—what they do, how to join etc. 
And therefore I wonder if we can have a list of the 
House Groups and who runs them.   If at the September 
meeting House Group leaders could let me know I 
should be very grateful. 

https://www.theknittingandstitchingshow.com/london/

